
Hi Josh- 
We had a trails committee meeting this evening. 
Callie and I will send letters to be reappointed. 
Ian Stokes is no longer on the committee. 
We would welcome the two new members who put in applications. 
In the past, the Selectboard has just adjusted the size of the 
Trails Comm based on interested members, so potentially 
they will do that again. 
Thanks- 
Jean 

 


